EDMUND'S
SCHOOL

FROM THE OFFICE OF
THE PRINCIPAL

St. Edmund's School, Shillong
Laitumkhrah, Shillong, Meghalaya
793003

To our dear Parents and Guardians,

The National Education Policy requires schools to move in the
direction of continuously measuring the learning outcome of
the students and address the identified learning gaps through

timely and differentiated remedial support.

To be future ready, we have initiated a learning reinforcement
program. With this initiative, all students from Grade 3 to
Grade 10 will be required to join personalized remedial

sessions. as weekend homeworks.

Weekly reinforcement sessions will allow us to measure if our
students have developed any learning gaps in a timely way, and
it will also allow us to address the identified learning gaps
through differentiated learning.

each student.

To begin with, we will be conducting the first assessment on
22nd-July-2022. Please ensure that your child submits
assessment (weekend homework) on time. These assessments

are mandatory and will be graded.

Sincerely,

Br.Solomon Marris

Principal of St. Edmund's School



